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GADSDEN HIGH SCHOOL TRAINING ROOM RE-ROOF 

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION 

 

July 13, 2023 

 

Georgina Galvan, Chief Purchasing Officer 

Gadsden Independent School District 

4950 McNutt Road 

Sunland Park, NM 88063 

 

RE: Contractor Recommendation Letter 

       Gadsden High School Training Room Re-Roof  

 

Dear Georgina, 

 

Desert Peak Architects received three (3) construction bid proposals on behalf of Gadsden Independent 

School District for the Gadsden High School Training Room Re-Roof Project.  After examining the bid 

proposals, Desert Peak Architects is recommending the contract for construction of the Gadsden High School 

Training Room Re-Roof be awarded to Spartan Construction, LLC. at your earliest convenience.  The 

recommended bid includes the dollar amount of the base bid lump sum for a total of Two Hundred Twenty-

Three Thousand Dollars ($223,000.00).  If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me 

directly.  

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gabe Lucero, 

Project Manager 

Desert Peak Architects, PC 


